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This plan speaks to everything that makes Portland a great city! We have to pass this to continue to
support our beautiful land as much as it supports us; and invest into a future where we continue to
live with the benefits of our crucial natural resources. Not to mention how significant it is to
maintain this bastion of defense against flooding, a demonstrated threat, particularly with the
ongoing compounding effects of climate change. City officials understand the importance of
environmental protections enough to talk a big game, so now is time to commit and follow through
on what you know your constituents want and deserve. ALL of it, without concessions to appease
developers and their pockets (removing Title 24 is not an acceptable sacrifice--this is not the place
for compromise). Please adopt the entire Floodplain Resilience Plan and put your people and your
city over the whims of development and business.

Testimony is presented without formatting.



